
Planning Committee

Thursday, 20th June, 2019

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:      Councillor Carson (Chairperson);
Alderman Rodgers; and
Councillors Garrett and McMullan.

Officers in Attendance:   Ms. K. Mills, Principal Planning Officer; and
Mrs. L. McLornan, Democratic Services Officer.

Site Visit

The Committee convened at 12.00pm at the City Hall, for the purpose of 
undertaking a site visit in respect of the following Reserved Matters application.

LA04/2018/1761/RM - Site for new dwelling and garage to the rear 
of 598 Antrim Road

The Principal Planning Officer reminded the Members that the Committee had 
agreed to defer consideration of the application to allow Members to acquaint themselves 
with the location and the proposals for the site at first hand. 

The Members viewed the site with the proposed plans.

The site visit concluded at 12.55 pm.
                            

Chairperson


